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To Whom It May Concern; 
 
 
I have reviewed the projects run by Aneini organization and I am 
honored to give my approval and my blessing to an organization 
whose sole purpose is to help others and encourage women to keep 
the special mitzvah of Hafrashas challah and prayer.  
 
The music program is an extraordinary way to help the sick. The 
dedication of this program in Shoshie's Z"L memory is something 
that means a lot to her family and to the entire community who 
suffered her loss. 
 
Wishing Aneini much success in its endeavors. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Rabbi Yaakov Gibber  
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